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A. A. (Art, Densmore 

A. A. (Art) Densmore is a native of Alberta, gradu- 
ating from Queen’s in 1948, and receiving the M.Sc. 
degree from McGill in 1953. Following graduation, and 
prior to 1953, he worked as an operator on a seismic 
field crew and served as a party chief on an experiment. 
al slim hole field crew. From 1953 to 1965, he was 
employed as a geophysicist for Shell Canada Limited. 
This was followed by a year teaching at the Southern 
Alberta Institute of Technology in the mathematics and 
physics department. In 1966, Mr. Densmore joined 
Texas Gulf Sulphur Company to administer their geo- 
physical exploration in Western Canada. 

He is a member of C.S.E.G., A.P.E.A., E.I.C., and was 
recently retired from the Supplementary Reserve of the 
Canadian Army. 

Robert L. Ge2/er 

Robert L. Geyer received his A.B. degree in geology 
and seismology in 1938 from the University of Cali- 
fornia at Berkeley. Most of the following ten years 
were spent in seismic exploration for SSC and Shell 
Oil Company. From 1948.1951, Mr. Geyer taught sti-uc- 
tural and petroleum geology and geophysical explora- 
tion at Louisiana State University where he received 
an M.S. degree in structural geology. He joined Pan 
American Petroleum Corporation in 1951 and pro. 
gressed in seismic field research and interpretation 
until 1965 when he was made supervisor of the field 
investigation group. In 1967 he returned to SSC as 
manager of the Personnel Training Department. 

Currently, Mr. Geyer is an S.E.G. continuing educa- 
tion lecturer on the VIBROSEIS@ system and an 
A.A.P.G. continuing education lecturer on the elements 
of geophysical prospecting. He is a member of the 
S.E.G., A.A.P.G., A.S.T.D., and a number of other 
professional societies. 

@Registered trademark and service mark of Contin- 
ental Oil Company. 
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P. E. Gretener 

P. E. Gretener obtained his Diploma and Ph.D. from 
the Swiss Federal Institute of Technology in petrology 
and geophysics. He spent one year as a Post Doctoral 
Fellow at the University of Toronto. Subsequently he 
worked for 8 years in oil exploration in western Canada 
before transferring into Exploration Research. In 1966 
he accepted a position at The University of Calgary 
where he is currently Professor of Geophysics in the 
Geology Department. 

K. A. Titchkoshy, 

K. A. Titchkosky graduated from the University of 
Manitoba with a B.Sc. in Honours Mathematics and 
Physics. He did post-graduate work at the University 
of Toronto and in 1965 received his MA. degree in 
Mathematics. 

From 1965-1968 he was employed at the University of 
Calgary as an Instructor in the Mathematics Depart- 
ment. During this time he also worked with Pan 
American as a junior geophysicist and with Geophysical 
Service Inc. as a Geophysical Engineer. He has given 
numerous short courses on Digital Seismic Processing 
and is the author of the book “Seismic Deconvolution”. 

He is presently employed with Banff Oil Ltd. as a 
Research Geophysicist engaged in computer applications 
for geophysical data processing. 

Mr. Titchkosky is a member of the CSEG, EAEG and 
the SEG. 


